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I as an Oregon citizen am in favor of in person voting. No more mail in ballots and 

excessive abuse of our voting system. We as citizens are tired of questionable and 

easily manipulated election results. It is time to  bring a sense of security and faith 

back into our elections. Please pass this bill for the people of Oregon. 


